
 

For Immediate Release 

August 17, 2022 

Wichita Falls Municipal Court Closure 
 

Wichita Falls, Texas- The Wichita Falls Municipal Court will be closed this Friday August the 19th. 

 A computer system upgrade will be performed.  

Anyone can still access basic information at http://wichitafallstx.gov/426/Municipal-Court   

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause. Thank you for your patience.      
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